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NORTH PINE VISTAS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NOS. 1-3 
NOTICE OF SEPTEMBER 18, 2015 MEETING  

 
CANCELLED 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Boards of Directors of the NORTH PINE VISTAS 
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NOS. 1-3, have CANCELLED the special meeting scheduled 
for September 18, 2015, at 10:00 a.m. at 8005 South Chester Street, Suite 150, Centennial, 
Colorado. 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARDS OF DIRECTORS: 
 
    NORTH PINE VISTAS METROPOLITAN  
    DISTRICT NOS. 1-3 
 
    By:  /s/  Thomas M. Clark 
              President 
  
 

Dated: September 17, 2015 

 


